RE: Objection to development of land within Kenilworth West.

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to register my objection to the
development on land within “Kenilworth West” and to

make clear which land falls within this geographical
area:

From the Heritage and Settlement Sensitivity
Assessment (Sep 2022) it is made clear that from a
Heritage perspective “Kenilworth West” refers to:

“,..the area to the north of Rouncil Lane, which follows

the former line of the park pale and the A452...”. !

The report concludes, “There is little scope for the
accommodation of development in this area.”

The annotated map (right) shows the location of
Rouncil lane (dotted orange line). The call for sites
designates an area named “SWLP____12Nov21: Land
at Oaks Farm”, Kenilworth”. This is unequivocally
located in Kenilworth West (north of Rouncil lane).

This land is also clearly within lines of sight (black
dotted lines) from Kenilworth Castle (Monument).

On this basis — the proposed site should in no way be
considered as having any potential to become a
preferred option for the South Warwickshire local plan.

Yours Sincerely,

Professor Andrew and Mrs Naomi McAinsh
Mr Mark and Mrs Hannah Wilkinson
Mr Jon and Mrs Sharon Ward
Dr Helen and Dr Paul Brown

Mrs Belinda and Mr David Brown
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